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Dear Ms Clark and Ms Burke,

I have been following the Juniper Ridge Landfill concerns. I read that The Maine Board of 
Environmental Protection (BEP) is currently considering changes to Maine's waste policy 
that would change the definition of Maine-generated waste in order to control the disposal 
of out-of-state waste in Maine’s publicly-owned landfill, and require the consideration of 
environmental justice and equal protection when expanding or siting waste facilities in 
Maine. 

I support this work. I also support the banning of out of state waste. Maine's air is referred 
to as the tailpipe of the country. Can we at least protect our land and water? 

Thank you,
Mary Dunn
Whitefield, ME 
04353

mailto:mdunn80@gmail.com
mailto:Paula.M.Clark@maine.gov
mailto:Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov

